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Show and Tell…Show and Tell will be on Thursdays 
in the Fish Room. Listed below after the curriculum 
units you will find what the item is for show and tell 
for each  
 Curriculum Units: 
Week 1: Gingerbread: Wear PJs or comfy 
clothes 
Week 2: Candy Cane Lane: Bring in a candy 
cane item 
Week 3: Celebrations Around the World: Bring 
in a holiday item 
Week 4: Holiday Fun: Bring in an ornament 
Week 5: Winter Break: No 4K 
 
This Month’s 4k Skills: We will continue working 
on our uppercase and even harder on writing our 
names. We want to get the children to write their 
uppercase letter big and tall while the rest of their 
letters smaller because they are lowercase. With 
the holiday in full swing, we will be working on 
patterns. The children have done a great job with 
color patterns. We will expand with shape patterns. 

Pajama and Comfy Clothes Day: 
During our gingerbread week we begin to get in the 
holiday spirit. On Thursday December 1st, Fish 
Room friends will be snuggling in for comfy clothes 
and pajama day. If your child wants to bring in a 
stuffed animal to cozy up with (the stuffed animal 
must fit inside their backpack). We also ask the 
comfy clothes and/or pajamas be appropriate for 
the weather and for being at school as well as we 
would like the children to still wear shoes to school 
in case of an emergency. 

Holiday Schedule 
With the holiday season approaching, we will be 
sending out a holiday calendar for you to complete 
and return to us by the dated listed on the top.  By 
filling out and returning your child’s holiday 
schedule, we are able to staff accordingly and allow 
staff time off as well.  Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation. 

Classroom Holiday Party: This year 4k will 
be having our annual Holiday Party on Wednesday 
December 14th. The children will not be exchanging 
individual gifts, however, if you would like to bring 
a gift for the classroom off our Holiday Wish List. 
Please feel free. Please bring the gift WRAPPED 
and we will open it as a whole class. There will be a 
treat sign up the week before the party.  
 
Star of the Week: Make sure you check when 
your child has star of the week because each child 
has a certain week that is planned out for the 
school year. If you have any questions please feel 
free to ask Ms. Gennine  
 
Tuition Rate Increase 
Tuition rate increases for 2022 will be coming out.  
Please remember, the increase goes into effect as of 
January 2nd. Any questions please talk to Katrina in 
the office. 

 End of the year statements 
Lori and Katrina will prepare your end of the year 
statement in January and it will be handed to you at 
pick up or drop off time.  We suggest you put them 
somewhere safe that you will remember come time 
to file your taxes 

As a reminder:  
CLC will be closed on the following days: 
 Friday, December 23rd—No tuition charged – Free 
Day 
Monday, December 26th 
Friday December 3oth – No tuition charged- Free 
Day  
 Monday January 2nd 
If your child is normally scheduled on Mondays, vac 
days will be posted to your account for Dec. 26 and 
Jan. 2. If you have any questions please stop in the 
office and talk to Katrina or Lori.  
 
Basket Raffle 
Thank you to all who participated in our basket 
raffle.  We made $173.  Congrats to the following 
families:  Tabbert, Bertram, Polzar, Marx, Miss 
Heather, and Miss Jackie who won great items! 
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